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Comments: Segmentation is specifically prohibited in NEPA.  The Government and Grand Targhee Resort have

consistently expanded the scope of GTR over the years with each NEPA analyses.  As a resident of Teton

Valley, I don't want this side of the mountains to turn out like Jackson.  In hindsight, the biggest screwup was the

2016 land swap.  This action made no mention of wha is being considered today.  Remember Segmentation is

prohibited!  Circling back to 1969 when GTR opened, it was sold to us a  family resort.  Very few families in the

valley today can afford to ski at GTR.  This is exacerbated by the ski industry business model of selling season

passes discounted and increasing the cost of day passes.  In summary,  if the government approves GTR's

current request it will set the stage for continued degradation of the lifestyle we live in Teton County Idaho for.

What is preposed is illegal, will eliminate any remaining Big Horn Sheep in the North Fork of Teton Canyon, and

should be denied. 


